
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Reckless Endangerment, gunfire May 3, 2022 at 0252 hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

22BU006220 200 Block of No Willard St 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sgt. Michael Henry Chief Murad 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On 01 May 2022, at approximately 0252 hours, Burlington Police Department dispatch received 

multiple calls about individuals involved in a verbal argument, followed by a gunshot. 

 

Officers responded and recovered ballistics evidence consistent with a firearms discharge.  

Preliminary information suggests that two males were involved in a verbal altercation when one 

male displayed a firearm and pointed it at the other male. Witnesses stated the male discharged 

the firearm at the other male. At the time of police response, there were no reports of injury to 

any parties. The suspect(s) then fled the area in a vehicle. 

 

This is the sixth gunfire incident in the city of Burlington in 2022. 

 

This is currently an ongoing investigation. Anyone with information about this incident is asked 

to contact the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2704. 

 

Investigation is still pending and this is preliminary information being released and is subject 

to change pending new information or leads. 


